
 

Aloha Class of 2020 ʻOhana, 
  
Just a quick reminder that our Senior Lū’au ticket sales will be happening next 
Tuesday, September 3 through Friday, September 6 during the lunch period 
at ‘Akahi Student Center.  A Senior Lū’au ticket order form will be given to 
your son/daughter this week via their homeroom class.  Next week is the only 
week they will be guaranteed to purchase 3 tickets.  The second round of 
Senior Lū’au ticket sales will be on September 23 - Sept. 27 and will be on a 
first come, first served basis only.  Please click here to see the attached 
document for other Senior Lū’au information.   
  
Mahalo! 
Denny 
 


